Vacancy announcement for the

IPA Cross-border Cooperation Programme Slovenia - Croatia 2007-2013 

Contract Manager (1 post)
Background

IPA Cross-border Cooperation Programme Slovenia - Croatia 2007-2013 sets out objectives, priorities and measures for the sustainable development of border areas between Croatia and Croatia.

Contract Manager 
Croatian Contract Manager of the Joint Technical Secretariat (JTS) will be located in JTS headquarter in Ljubljana and will work in close co-operation with the operational structures responsible for the implementation of the Programme.  
Job profile 

For specification of profiles and detailed description of tasks please click on the relevant position or download them directly from http://www.mrrfeu.hr
Application procedure

 

The deadline for applications is 27th August 2012, by 16.00 CET
 

Interested applicants must submit: 

· Curriculum Vitae (CV) in English;
· Typed motivation letter in English;
· Copy of diploma;
· Copy of certificates and additional diplomas (if obtained).
These documents will form the basis of the initial stage of selection. Potential candidates will be asked to attend an interview. The final decision on the selection will be taken by the Ministry of Regional Development and EU Funds and the JTS.
The application should be submitted by courier service or post directly to the following address:

Ministarstvo regionalnog razvoja i fondova Europske unije 
Uprava za upravljanje operativnim programima
Trg kralja Petra Krešimira IV, br. 1

10 000 Zagreb

Republika Hrvatska
Please declare on the envelope: 
Operativni program IPA Slovenija - Hrvatska 2007.-2013. – ZA NATJEČAJ
The candidate should also send her/his CV/motivation letter in electronic format to the following email address by 27th August 2012, 16.00 CET:
ipa-cbc-natjecaj@mrrfeu.hr 
with the „SUBJECT:“ Contract Manager SI-HR
Only those applications which have been received by the closing date to this vacancy announcement will be eligible for consideration.

Additional Information

The selected candidate will work on the basis of fee-based contract. 

